
 

  

 

   
 

LIGHT & WONDER SELECTS KEVIN O’LEARY AS KEYNOTE 

SPEAKER FOR 2022 SYSTEMS USER CONFERENCE 

Kevin O’Leary will speak at the Light & Wonder Systems User Conference in June.  

 

LAS VEGAS – May 20, 2022 – Light & Wonder, Inc. (NASDAQ: LNW) (“Light & Wonder,” 

“L&W” or the “Company”) selects Kevin O’Leary, nicknamed “Mr. Wonderful”, as the keynote 

speaker for the 2022 Light & Wonder Systems User Conference. The conference is set to take 

place June 21 through June 23 at the Seminole Hard Rock Hotel & Casino in Hollywood, 

Florida. Kevin O’Leary is known for his business expertise and entrepreneurship. He is also a 

politician, author, and has appeared on several television shows, including Shark Tank. 

Kevin O’Leary will address Light & Wonder conference attendees on Thursday, June 23 at the 

Seminole property. The 2022 Light & Wonder Systems User Conference is a three-day private 

conference comprised of executive speakers, educational sessions and workshops, hands-on 

product demonstrations, partner exhibits and networking. Light & Wonder systems customers 

should contact their Account Executive for additional information about the event.  

©2022 Light & Wonder, Inc. All rights reserved.  

About Light & Wonder, Inc. 

Light & Wonder, Inc. (formerly known as Scientific Games Corporation), is the global leader in 

cross-platform games and entertainment. The Company brings together 5,000 employees from 

six continents to connect content between land-based and digital channels with unmatched 

technology and distribution. Guided by a culture that values daring teamwork and creativity, the 

Company builds new worlds of play, developing game experiences loved by players around the 

globe. Its OpenGaming™ platform powers the largest digital-gaming network in the industry. 

The Company is committed to the highest standards of integrity, from promoting player 

responsibility to implementing sustainable practices. To learn more, visit lnw.com. 

Media Inquiries: 
Media@lnw.com  

Forward-Looking Statements 
In this press release, the Company makes "forward-looking statements" within the meaning of 

the U.S. Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. Forward-looking statements can be 

identified by words such as "will," "may," and "should." These statements are based upon 

management's current expectations, assumptions and estimates and are not guarantees of 

timing, future results, or performance. Therefore, you should not rely on any of these forward-

looking statements as predictions of future events. Actual results may differ materially from 

those contemplated in these statements due to a variety of risks, uncertainties and other factors, 

including those factors described in our filings with the Securities and Exchange Commission 

(the “SEC”), including the Company’s current reports on Form 8-K, quarterly reports on Form 
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10-Q and its annual report on Form 10-K that was filed with the SEC on March 1, 2022 

(including under the headings "Forward-Looking Statements" and "Risk Factors"). Forward-

looking statements speak only as of the date they are made and, except for the Company’s 

ongoing obligations under the U.S. federal securities laws, the Company undertakes no 

obligation to publicly update any forward-looking statements whether as a result of new 

information, future events or otherwise. 

 


